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July 5, 2011

Dear Leyden Property Owner;


As a property owner, you make the final decisions on items that may affect your community and that is why we are contacting you. This is by no means asking for money, physical labor or volunteering. 


This year, the City of Arvada has passed a proposal which will allow 1000 new homes on 1000 acres on the north side of Leyden Road. This endangers the community of Leyden and the history that surrounds it. 


Enclosed with this letter is a survey which we request you fill out so that we may learn more about your ambitions on historic preservation in your community. We will accept any idea, no matter how large or impossible it is, we are willing to try.

I look forward to your comments and concerns and  to working with you in preserving the wonderful history of Leyden, Colorado. Have a nice day!

Thank you,


Matthew Prythero


Project Administrator

For more information, please visit us at:


http://www.preserveleyden.weebly.com/











